Carla Hoekzema

From: Cindy Johnson <cajohnson123@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 11:59 AM

To: Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] ROIC Comments

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

| am concerned with the problems the ROIC comments have recognized and should be addressed before this
development moves forward and it's too late.

Shoreline does have a wonderful opportunity to have a beautiful "statement "
area not just a large tower stuck in the center of this area.

| have been a resident of the central corridor of Shoreline since 1983 and have seen a lot of changes and not always
good or attractive. Developers have never

been concerned with the aftermath of their work only the profit. Shoreline must

take control and do what is best for Shoreline businesses and citizens

Although | am not a regular patron of the Central Market, any changes that would
affect them should really be considered, they have been such a wonderful
business who has supported and enhanced living in Shoreline.

Since this problem is in the same area as the overpass for the interurban
where considerable efforts have been made to make this area look good, the

efforts should be continued.

Cynthia Johnson



